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Clarke, Darrel

From: M Pink <pink.m@sky.com>

Sent: 16 March 2015 22:43

To: Clarke, Darrel

Subject: Re: Path at Seagrove Bay - Application for Modification Order

Good Morning Darrel, 
  
The issue of the Modification Order was  discussed at the Parish Council Meeting yesterday 
evening. 
  
The members voted not to support the application for a Modification Order as set out below. Due 
to the fact that there are two existing pathways in this area, the members could not see the 
necessity for a third. 
  
Could you please consider this as part of your recommendations when making your final report? 
  
Kind Regards 
Mark Pink 
Nettlestone & Seaview Parish Council Clerk 
  
From: "Clarke, Darrel" <Darrel.Clarke@IOW.gov.uk> 
To: Nettlestone and Seaview Parish Council <pink.m@sky.com>; "'admin@nettlestoneandseaview.co.uk'" 
<admin@nettlestoneandseaview.co.uk>  
Cc: "Barry, Reg" <Reg.Barry@IOW.GOV.UK>  
Sent: Thursday, 12 February 2015, 10:48 
Subject: Path at Seagrove Bay - Application for Modification Order 
  
 

 
Dear Sirs 
  
I attach for your information a copy of an application for a Modification Order made under section 
53(2) of the Wildlife & Countryside Act 1981 to add a footpath to the Definitive Map at Seagrove 
Bay. 
  
When the Council receives an application for a Modification Order, it must investigate and 
evaluate all available evidence before deciding whether or not to make the Order.  The process of 
investigation includes consultation with the appropriate town or parish council. 
  
In the circumstances, please could you respond to this email with any comments the parish 
council wish to make and provide any evidence that it would like the Council to consider and 
investigate.  If no comments or evidence are to be provided then please confirm this to be the 
case. 
  
Regards 
  
Darrel 
  
Darrel Clarke | Rights of Way Manager | Public Rights of Way  
Isle of Wight Council | County Hall | High Street | Newport | Isle of Wight | PO30 1UD  
Tel: (01983) 821000 
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Email: darrel.clarke@iow.gov.uk | Web: www.iwight.com 
  
Important Information - Disclosure, Confidentiality and Monitoring of this email 
 
This email communication may be monitored by the Isle of Wight Council for regulatory, quality 
control, or crime detection purposes.  
 
If you are not the Intended Recipient please contact the sender as soon as possible. It is intended 
only for the personal attention of the named person, firm or company to whom it is addressed. It 
may contain information that is privileged and confidential in law. Accordingly any unauthorised 
dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this message or any of its content by any other 
person may constitute a breach of civil or criminal law and is strictly prohibited. No mistake in 
transmission is intended to waive or compromise any such privilege. Any views expressed in this 
message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Isle of 
Wight Council. 
 
The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to disclosure to third parties under either 
the Data Protection Act 1998 or the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to the extent the law allows 
and in accordance with the Isle of Wight Council's policies on information management. (If you 
wish the disclosure of the information in any reply to be restricted please make this clear in your 
response). 
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